
Missing 14-year-old girl from
Dalkeith  believed  to  be  in
West Lothian

Police are continuing to appeal for
information as to the whereabouts
of  Julia  Gradecka,  14  years  old,
missing from Dalkeith.
She is described as 5’9 and was last seen to be wearing a
brown hooded jumper with a large Adidas logo, black leggings,
and white Crocs.

Julia has been missing since Tuesday ,13 August, 2024, and
concerns are growing for her.

She is believed to be in the West Lothian area and may have
recently visited Livingston. She is also known to frequent
Bellshill and Edinburgh.

If  you  have  any  information,  please  call  101  and  quote
Incident 3818 of 13 August, 2024.
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